
Mendocino College and Lake County Theatre Company Present

The 3rd Annual Shakespeare at the Lake

Sunday
Sept. 16
2 pm

Free Admission

 
 

Shakespeare at the Lake is a co-production of Mendocino College and Lake County Theatre Company,  
with the support of Lake County Friends of Mendocino College and the City of Lakeport.  

More info about Mendocino College at www.mendocino.edu or 707.263.4944

Performances at the Soper Reese Theatre

Friday
Sept. 14
7 pm

Friday
Sept. 14
7 pm

Sunday
Sept. 16
2 pm

Wildfire RepriseWildfire Reprise

275 S Main St., Lakeport  •  Limited Seating Available

Free Admission


